
 
 

 

Gra�ti Removal & Clean Ups 

2014 in Review

In 2014, we helped remove over 100 bags of trash and 
100 counts of graffiti from the neighborhood. We did 
this with the help of amazing volunteers and with our 

partners at the Safety Center, the West Bank 
Community Coalition, the West Bank CDC, 

Augsburg, Brian Coyle Center and more!

West Bank Ride Light Rail Opening

The West Bank Arts Foundry Cedar Avenue - Re-imagined

Looking forward to 2015

In April we welcomed participants to the Arts Foundry
hosted at the Brian Coyle Center. The Foundry was 

a series of seminars connecting arts and business on 
the West Bank, made possible by Twin Cities LISC.

June of 2014 marked a historical moment for the 
West Bank as community members gatered to 

celebrate the  opening of Green Line Light Rail! 

We’re looking forward to working alongside our 
partners this year - including you - to continue
making the West Bank a continually improving

neighborhood to live, learn, work and play!

In October we invited several hundred people to 
experience the West Bank on two wheels, and 

explore stops filled with art and music.

We worked closely alongside the City of 
Minneapolis to advocate for an improved, more 

pedestrian friendly Cedar Avenue - 
changes which were implemented in 2014.

New Funding Opportunities

Over the year, we secured over $100,000 in funding
for a variety of West Bank initiatives. This includes 

funds for pro-bono services to small businesses, 
free seminars and more!

Our work in 2014 was made possible by generous support from WBBA business members, the City of Minneapolis, The Central Corridor Funders Collaborative and Twin Cities LISC. 


